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VPD Report Number: 21-108178 Date/Time Occurred: 12-30-21/0722 hrs 

Type of Incident: Residential Burglary Location: 2200 block W. Hyde 

 

  

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

       

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Franklin, Donald 35 Yes 

2. Santua, Anthony 

 

 

 

 

41 Yes 

 

   

Details: On December 30, 2021, at 7:22 hours, Visalia Police Department responded to an audible burglar alarm in the 

2200 block of W. Hyde. When officers arrived, they observed two male suspects fleeing the scene, running towards 

Visalia County Club. Assisting officers in the area were able to locate the two people and take them into custody. After 

they were identified as fleeing the scene, both were booked for numerous charges at Tulare County Pre-Trial. The 

stolen property was recovered and returned to the owner and other victims were discovered and contacted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   Arresting / Investigating Officer: Patrol, PC, HOPE Supervisor: Sgt. W. Diltz  
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